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ADCP	Workshop
On	18th	November	2004	Aquavision	BV	from	Utrecht	(The	Netherlands),	in	co-operation	with	the	department	of	Physical	Geography,
University	of	Utrecht,	organised	a	one	day	workshop	on	various	applications	of	Acoustic	Doppler	Current	Meters	(ADCPs).	It	was	the
seventh	in	an	annual	series.	Under	the	Chairmanship	of	Prof.	Dr.	P.Hoekstra	(Chairman	department	of	Physical	Geography,	Utrecht
University)	representatives	from	Universities,	Dutch	and	Belgian	Government,	a	Rockdumping	Company	and	a	Survey	Company
presented	their	experiences	with	ADCPs	and/or	new	applications.	In	between	the	lectures	manufacturers	were	given	the	opportunity	for	a
Product	Presentation,	in	addition	to	showing	their	inmstruments	in	a	couple	of	stands	near	the	entrance	of	the	lectureroom.	Some	75
attendants	were	registered.	They	must	have	been	very	happy	with	their	decision	to	attend	this	well	organised	and	very	informative
workshop.
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